
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 4 

FEBRUARY 2, 2025 

 

As we begin another year, does the groundhog see his shadow??? 

Year-end reports are on the horizon, so please follow the guidelines of the Department 
Chairmen when completing them. 

We have one more Hospital visit on February 14th at the Seattle VA for Salute to Veterans 
Week running the 9th through the 15th of February. 

March 1-6, 2025 I will be in Washington DC for Legislative meetings and the Voice of 
Democracy Program results.   

Youth Activities are in full swing – please welcome Courtney Rowe as she has stepped 
up to complete Joan’s year as Chairman. 

The National President’s visit is scheduled for April 25 and 26 in Bellingham.  More details 
to come. 

Happy Valentines Day to you all!   Thanks for all you do for this wonderful 
organization every day! 

Stay healthy and happy! 

 

Sue Gregg 

Department President 


